


approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold.
 
The project, as proposed effectively results in an increased employment for Valley County
and the surrounding states, which in turn ; well thought out reclamation and environmental
management; and a decreased dependence on foreign metal supplies that are vital to our
countries independence.
 
I want to commend Midas Gold’s efforts to ensure the most environmentally sound and
practical access to the site through the proposed use of Burntlog Road. The trade-off
studies described in Appendix G of their Plan of Restoration and Operations demonstrates
this as the most reasonable and viable access for mine site redevelopment and restoration
traffic. I support your decision to make this the preferred alternative during the project EIS
alternative development stage.
 
We also are pleased to see that Midas has developed a novel way to bring fish back into
the upper watersheds during operations not afterwards showing a commitment to
restoration up front.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Eric T. Jones
 
 




